
ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT 
Rules and Regulations 

 
DRIVER SAFETY COURSE REIMBURSEMENT 

Number:   2021-21 Adopted: September 15, 2021 
 
Reimbursement for defensive driver / point and insurance reduction programs 
 
In order to encourage safe driving by all of our members on and off the fire ground, the Endwell 
Fire District will pay up to $25 to any member who takes a Defensive Driving Class that meets 
New York State DMV’s requirements for Point and Insurance Reduction Program (PIRP). The 
Fire District will also pay for the member’s spouse to take a similar class.  
 
Proof of successful completion of the PIRP class (certificate or similar proof) along with a 
receipt showing the cost of the class must be submitted for reimbursement.   
 
Since the class is good for three (3) years, the member or spouse will only be reimbursed for one 
class in a 3-year period.   
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